
 

 

Hi, my name is Abby Warner. I will be completing a long 
term Rotary youth exchange for the 2022-2023 year and I 
just learned I will be living in Denmark. I will be a graduate 
of Lincoln High School in June of this year, having 
completed both my senior and junior years this academic 
year. I am 16 years old and I have lived in Lincoln, 
California for most of my life.    
 
I enjoy creating art and reading. I am also an avid animal 
lover. In addition to my two cats and my family’s two dogs, 
I have fostered kittens and helped nurse them back to 
health so they can be adopted by loving families. I have 
been lucky enough to travel quite a bit with my family, 
including going to Denmark, Finland, Sweden, Germany, 
Estonia, and a little bit into Russia. It was so incredible to 
see how people live their lives and how it was so different 
than how I have experienced my life in our small town. I 
am so experienced to dive deeper into that experience 
and live within another culture for an entire year. I am 
excited to try new foods, learn a new language, and 
hopefully even see the Northern Lights. I am so grateful to 
Rotary Club and Rotary International for making this 
experience possible!  
 


